
To Whom it May Concern, 

  

In the initial set up of the 2024 campaign in ORCA, I used the 2023 campaign as reference.  In 
2023 we did not make contributions, therefore, I missed the dropdown arrow to include the 
elections in the current year.  Had I selected those, the filing dates would have been populated for 
me and I would have filed them timely.  I have filed the C-4 that was due on Oct 15 on Oct 29 
and I filed the C-4 due on Oct 29 on Oct 29. 

  

Andi Mounts 

Finance Director 

Association of Washington School Principals 

Washington School Principals Education Foundation 

 


